
Have you updated your contact details with the Doctors Surgery? 
 
Did you know you can get reminders for your appointments at the doctors’ surgeries by text 
message? Reminders are not only personally useful but help to reduce missed 
appointments which could have been offered to other patients.  
 
Registering your email address means you could be receiving a regular newsletter with the 
latest news and information from your surgery.  
 
It’s very easy to update your mobile phone number, email address or any other contact 
details, either at the surgery or by following the links online: 
Eagle House Surgery: http://www.eaglehouseblandford.nhs.uk 
Whitecliff Surgery: http://www.whitecliffpractice.co.uk 
 
Registering online also means you can book and cancel appointments and order repeat 
prescriptions. 
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